
Hillborough Infant and Nursery School  

 

 
Dear Applicant,  
 
Hillborough Infant and Nursery School are proud of their learning environment where staff play a key role 
in driving standards and the progress of all our pupils with their learning journey.  
 
We believe that our pupils deserve the best and through the collaborative working and efforts of our staff, 
pupils, parents and governors, our pupils are achieving their potential. 
 
Our pupils are aged between three and seven, and we currently have a cohort of 308 children and demand 
for places are high.  We have strong links with our local feeder Nurseries and local Junior and Primary 
Schools. 
 
As a school, we work hard to develop all our staff through professional development and are proud of our 
record of staff progression.   
 
We have a culture of high expectation and standards and seek the best learning opportunities for all our 
children, regardless of their starting point.  Our vision, mission and values can be found below: 
 

Vision 
Our vision is for each child to discover their interests, be confident and curious in developing new skills and 
grow in their love of learning. 
 
Mission 

 Everyone takes care of themselves, each other and our School; 

 All children succeed; develop skills for lifelong learning and their ability to think independently; 

 We value parents as their child's first educators; 

 Our children, staff and governors go beyond expectations; 

 Children are actively encouraged to make their own choices, knowing that they are in a safe and 
supportive environment; 

 Children feel confident to take risks and make mistakes; 

 We celebrate success! 
 
Values 
At Hillborough Infant and Nursery School, our core values are to 'CARE'.  

 

         C – community         A – aspiration        R – respect              E – empowering 

 

You can be sure of real fulfilment and a sense of achievement if you join our team. 

I hope that you feel your professional and personal qualities coincide with the opportunities that we can 
offer you and I look forward to receiving your application. 

Yours sincerely,  

Josie Walter - Headteacher 


